
fiLi 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 11:10 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docl<eting 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division _ 

Memorandum CHI 

»*.* 
&> 
l-O 

^ 
5 0 
_— 
m 

5 
V0 
•> 
j r 

a 

•:o 

ro o rn 

c; 
o 
o 
m 
— ( 
3 t 
CD 
O 
-.; 

Date: 4/13/2012 Q 

Re: John Wemer 
2040 Highland View Dr 
Powell, OH 43065 

Docketing Case No.: 

11-346-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case number above. Thank you. 

I have an all electric house. My bill jumped $120 in January vrs. December on 
about the same usage. That was about a 30% increase. My bill was about $450. 
$300 of it was for generation. I noticed that the winter discount for high usage 
electric was eliminated for Generation. This makes no sence. Other high use 
customers (comercial and Industrial) get lower rates. Why not residential? In 
the winter time there is excess generation available and all electric customers 
have a high load factor. Load is based mostly on outside temperature and may 
even be higher at night where there is even more generation available. There's 
no reason not to apply the winter high use discount for residential customers. 
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